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Qwest Corporation

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

(206) 345-1568

Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds

Senior Director – Regulatory

Public Policy


October 25, 2007
Transmittal No. 3637T
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and


Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250


RE:  Reference corrections to the WN U-44 Access Tariff
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Qwest Corporation is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A.

This filing corrects statements in N U-44, Qwest’s Access Tariff, that reference other Qwest tariffs that are changing in conjunction with Qwest’s implementation of its Alternative Form of Regulation (“AFOR”).  Because services that will be treated as competitively classified services under Qwest’s AFOR
 are being moved from Qwest’s tariffs to its catalog, certain references need to be corrected to reflect the appropriate document.
Qwest respectively requests an effective date of December 1, 2007.

If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Mark Reynolds on (360) 345-1568.

Sincerely,

Mark Reynolds
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� As approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in Order No. 6 in Docket UT -061625
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